
U.S. Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

CRM -861296F 
DEC 3 I 1986 

Mr. James H. Laser 
918 F Street, N.W. Room 509 
Washington, DC 	20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 
11, 1986, requesting records of the Criminal Division under the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This request has been assigned 
file number 861296F. Please refer to this number in any future 
correspondence. 

A search will be conducted to determine what records (if 
any) we have that are within the scope of your request. Once 
these searches have been completed, we will notify you as to our 
disposition of your request. Please note that our searches will 
encompass only Criminal Division records. 

If there are search records and/or duplication fees 
involved in the processing of your request, you will be informed 
before the work is done. 

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM B. JONES 
Senior Attorney-Advisor 

Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit 
Office of Enforcement Operations 


